
The Marquette Greenway  
Residents of the South Shore region have long desired to have an uninterrupted trail connecting Chicago 

to New Buffalo, MI, providing access to a wide variety of destinations along the lakefront. The enormous 

work of planning this corridor has been a collaborative effort for two decades. In 2005, the Greenway 

became a focal point in the landmark Marquette Plan: Indiana’s Lakeshore Reinvestment Strategy 

document and has carried forward as a top priority today. The route was further identified and promoted 

with the Marquette Greenway Poster Plan in 2009, and again identified as a priority in the Marquette 

Action Plan in 2017. The Marquette Greenway will represent an unparalleled multi-use trail experience, 

traversing through a geographically and socio-economically diverse landscape. It will connect a 

population of 192,600 residents within a mile and a half of the trail (including 60,000 who are employed 

within the corridor), to recreational facilities, scenic landscapes, and economic opportunities.  

 Three States along Lake Michigan 

 Five Counties Traversed 

 15 Municipal Entities Involved  

 One National Park and One State Park Connected 

 200,000 Population Within 1.5 Miles of Trail 

 Links Over 60,000 Jobs  

 Estimated Total Cost Approx. $110 Million 



Since 2009, the Marquette Greenway has secured a number of public 

and private grants towards its completion. Many of these were 

awarded by NIRPC using Federal Highway funds through their 

competitive programs. In Michigan, the SW Michigan Commission 

aided with their attributable funds for two segments, including a large 

donation from the Pokagon Fund, a private foundation.   

The vast amount of the land needed for the Greenway is publicly 

owned. However, major donations of property have been secured, 

with expected easements granted by the Northern Indiana Public 

Service Corp. and the South Shore Line. Full details of the Greenway’s 

progress is located in the table to the left. 


